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MEETINGS 

Our first meeting this month is Thursday, September 2nd at our Lions’ Hall at 7:00 p.m.  

Do not know if there is a meal. No one volunteered. No one has talked to newsletter editor. 

 

The Board of Directors will meet on Thursday, September 9th at 7:00 p.m. at our Lions’ Hall.  

 

Our second meeting this month is Thursday, September 16th at our Lions’ Hall at 7:00 p.m.  This 

will be a potluck meal.  

 

 

Lion Mike pictured on the brochure advertising the 2011 Mid-

Winter Convention! 

 

 

 

 
Upcoming events 

Hot Dish Supper - October 22nd 

Governors Night - December 2nd 
 

Thank you to Lion Harvey for picking up 

and delivering our new freezer. 

 

Thanks to the Lions who participated in 

National Night Out. 

 

If you would like anything to be included in the newsletter you have to let us know. 

 

 

No News is not necessarily good news. 
 

Birthdays 
Happy Birthday to all the Howard Lake Lion members who are celebrating their birthday in September:  Nancy Main (15). 

 

Hi, all just a note to say that I am home only for the day and have to go back to rehab.  I am working on strengthening 

my muscles so that I can get out of there as soon as possible.  I have a family meeting on Wed. next week and will 

know more about the extent of my stay or if I can come home.  Even if I do come home there will surely be some 

limits so I do not expect to be at any Lion function during the month of Sept. and maybe Oct. depending on how long 

this takes.  My mobility is limited and the surgery went ok, but my stay in the hospital was longer than expected.  So I 

am thinking of all of you and miss you but will return as soon as I can.  I am staying at Hillcrest Rehab which is at 

Wayzata Golden Living Center by Carlson Parkway.        

        Sincerely, 

        Lion President Cathy 
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Zone meeting 

Tuesday September 14 

Annandale Park Pavilion 

Social hour 6pm, meeting at 7pm. 
Everyone is invited. 

Let Lion LaNette know if you are 

attending by the September 2
nd

 meeting. 


